
International Education /International WTE Committee 
Sept. 3, 2015, 4-5 pm, International House 

 
 
Present: Liviu Florea, Lara Rivera, Brian Ogawa, Zach Frank, Kelly Watt, Miguel Gonzalez –
Abellas, Sangyoub Park, Tonya Kowalski, and Baili Zhang.  
 
Susan Maendele and Jane Robinson attended as guests to provide additional information about 
their WTE proposal, “Exploration of Nursing in Japan”. 
 
 
New members were welcome to the committee. 
 
Minutes of April 30 meeting were approved. 
 
Committee reviewed and approved the “Exploration of Nursing in Japan” WTE proposal. 
 
The following funding requests were approved: 
 
Committee voted to approve the following funding requests: 
 
Bearman and Bird – London 
Jackson – Budapest 
Rachel Goossen – Winnipeg 
 
Wilkinson’s funding requests were not approved.  
 
Zhang reported record number of participants in study abroad programs the past year and record 
number of international student enrollment the current semester.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Baili Zhang 
 
 
 
 
 


